
The Pittsburgh Water
and Sewer Authority

Advertisement
Invitation for Bids (IFB);

Rebid
HAVERHILL STREET

STORMWATER
IMPROVEMENTS

PWSA Project No.
2022-424-102-0

Pre-Bid Meeting: October 18,
2023  at  1:00  p.m.  via  MS
Teams Vendor Questions Due:
October 25, 2023 by 4:00 p.m.
Bids Due: November 2, 2023
at  2:00  p.m.   PWSA  is
requesting  bids  for
improvements to two sites at
the  border  of  Pittsburgh’s
Homewood  and  East  Hills
neighborhoods.
Improvements at Haverhill St.
include  remediation  of  a
landslide  and  groundwater
seeps  on  City  of
Pittsburgh-owned vacant lots
adjacent  to  Haverhill  St.;
construction of a combination
storm sewer/underdrain  and
seep  blanket  to  capture
hillside  runoff;  soil  slope
stabilization;  repairs  to  the
PWSA  existing  public
combined  sewer;  full-depth
restoration  of  Haverhill  St.;
new guard rail; and new ADA
ramps across Oakwood St. at
Haverhill St. Improvements at
the  second  site  involve
near-complete  reconstruction
of the existing public curbed
stormwater  planters  at  the
intersection of Oakwood and
Batavia  streets;  replacement
of  soil  media  and  plantings;
construction of  new forebay
debris  and  sediment  filter
screens;  and other items as
required/directed.
For details and to bid, visit:
https://pgh2o.bonfirehub.com
/opportunities/108735


